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Term 4, Week 6   

 

 
 

 
 

ASSEMBLY 
Primary Room 12 presenting 

Week 6 Thurs 23rd Nov 
1:40pm 

 
 

ATSI GRADUATION 
Week 6 

Friday 24/11/2023 
 
 

SCHOOL CONCERT 
Week 7 

Thurs 30th Nov 
 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE 
Week 7 

Fri 1st Dec 
 
 
 

Text your child’s absence to 
0428149662 

Full Name/Date/Reason 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 15 2023 

. 

Dear Families, 

We had a fantastic Sports day last Friday and 

the weather was perfect. 

Thankyou to you all for joining us and for 

supporting the students. 

I think some parents were cheating during the 

teacher versus parents tug of war, but I will let 

that go and I’ll let you have that….this year !!!! 

Thanks to our wonderful PE teachers and the 

Sports Day committee for all their work. 

Hoping that our concert is just as successful and 

that the weather will be kind to us again. 

Thankyou to those that bought tickets for our 

graduation raffle this year. The tickets are still 

available for sale in the office or on Qkr for $2 

each. 

Also thanks to the work of Rory`s for facilitating 

the sausage sizzle and lunch orders. 

Delicious! 

 

 

 



F R O M  T H E  P R I N C I PA L  

Our teachers are currently working on school reports as well as 

Class placements for 2024. 

I thank parents who have made contact re their input into class 

placements. 

A reminder that a lot of consideration and thought goes into class 

placements for students but once classes are set it is unlikely that 

we can make changes due to all the considerations and staffing 

involved. 

 

All students will have a meet and greet with their new teacher for 

2024 (obviously excepting current year 6 students) in the last week 

of term this year, This will be on the Thursday of  week 9.  

There maybe some teachers that cannot attend on this day if they 

are from a different site, but we will do our best to ensure this 

happens before the end of the year. 

We will have a number of new staff next year and there is some of 

our present staff leaving at the end of the year. 

I hope to let you know information in the next newsletter. 

 

We have had a successful transition of reception students over the 

last four weeks visiting classrooms to familiarize themselves with 

school. It has been a pleasure to meet all the new students and we 

look forward to them starting school in 2024. 

A big thankyou to Tara Sheehy for all her work in organising this 

process. 

Kind regards  

Teresa Harriott 

Principal 

 

 

 

 



F R O M  R O O M  12  



 F RO M  S P O R T S  DAY  
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 F ROM  SPO R T S DAY  



F R O M  T H E  M U R R AY  U N I T  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Nunga Group: 

Our students spent the first few weeks of 
Nunga group planting plants that are native 
to our local area this will be the schools 
‘Nunga Garden’. The plants will be used in 

our Stephanie Alexander Kitchen program.  

 

 

Kids on Country Excursion: 

In week 3, some Year 4, 5 & 6 students were lucky enough to attend the Kids on 
Country excursion at Wirrarninth, Adelaide Parklands. The day had a focus on  
Kaurna culture and caring for country in an interactive setting. Some of the activities 
we participated in included; Kaurna Art, Boomerang Painting, Animals Anonymous,  

Native Plant Propagation and a Bush Food and Artefacts workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Art Classes with Rooms 15 & 16: 

The ACEOs have been fortunate enough to run some Art 
lessons with Rooms 15 & 16 leading up to their excursion to 
the Tarnanthi Aboriginal Art Fair in week 7. Our first session 
had a focus on the use of Aboriginal symbols and their    
significance to Aboriginal Artwork . Our second session was 
around the history of Aboriginal Rock Art. Students had the 
opportunity to create their own art pieces with the cultural 

support and guidance of the ACEOs.  

Upcoming Dates: 

Week 6 - 24th November: Year 6 Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Partnership Graduation 

Week 8 – 8th December: Year 6 Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Craigmore High School 

Transition. 

Reminder: 

Please remember the Aboriginal Education Staff are here to support you and have a yarn   
whenever you need. You’re welcome to come in to the Nunga room for a cuppa or you can 

Call/Message. Our mobile number is 0407 218 273.  

N u n ga  N e ws   



 

 

f ro m  s a kg  



f ro m s a kg  



 I n t e r n e t  T i p s  


